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January 7, 2016 

Changes to SecureBlue (MSHO) Prescription Drug Coverage  
 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) has added something new to the prescription drug 

coverage for subscribers enrolled in SecureBlueSM (HMO SNP).  

 

Beginning January 1, 2016, SecureBlue will cover a 90-day supply of some medicines used to treat long-term issues like 

high cholesterol, hypertension and diabetes. Subscribers will be able to receive a 90-day supply of these drugs from a retail 

pharmacy instead of a 30-day supply and will pay one copay amount for the 90-day supply. 

 

Subscribers enrolled in SecureBlue will be able to get a 90-day supply of these medicine(s): 

Renin Angiotensin System Agents  

• ACE Inhibitors,  

• ARBs,  

• Direct renin inhibitors  

Diabetic Agents  

• sulfonylureas,  

• biguanides,  

• meglitinide analogues,  

• thiazolidinedione,  

• incretin mimetic agents,  

• dipeptidyl peptidase-4 (DPP-4) inhibitors, 

• Antihyperglycemic-sodium/glucose cotransport 2 (SGLT2) inhibitors  

HMG CoA Reductase Inhibitors (statins) 

 

Subscribers have also been notified of this change and may contact you to discuss whether the option of a 90-day supply of 

their medication(s) is right for them. As appropriate, please update their prescription so they can take advantage of this 

benefit. Please note: if the subscriber has a prior authorization (PA) for this drug, a new PA will need to be submitted when 

the current PA expires.  

 
Questions? 
If you have any questions about SecureBlue subscriber’s prescription drug coverage, please contact provider services at 

(651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. (TTY users call 711).  


